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Grand Canyon: A Different View 
7:30 PM, June19, 2007, Nazareth Hall Chapel, Northwestern College 

When Tom Vail was here in November 2004 we packed the room, so this time we have a larger room. 

In 1980, while managing a corporate computer center in downtown Los Angeles, Tom Vail took a vacation 
that would prove to be a turning point in his life  a rafting trip through the Grand Canyon. Two years later 
he became a commercial guide including part-time guide for the National Park Service. 

Tom's time in the Canyon not only lead to a career he loves, it also brought about a spiritual change in his 
life. In 1994, Tom became a Christian and the following year, he and his wife Paula started Canyon 
Ministries, which offers Christ-centered rafting trips through the Grand Canyon. Besides their own trips, 
they run Canyon tours for both Answers in Genesis and Institute for Creation Research. The Vail s live in 
Phoenix, AZ. 

In his book, Grand Canyon, a different view, Tom combines the stunning photography of fellow Canyon 
guide Charly Heavenrich with compelling commentaries of leading creation science writers, researchers and 
theologians. The Canyon is shown from the largest geological wonders to the smallest flora, all intricate 
parts of God's hand at work. Join us as he shares how the Grand Canyon provides evidence for a global 
Flood and is a living testimony to God s word  all part of an important biblical message.  

All meetings are free and open to the public, an offering will be accepted. 

Coming Up . . .  
July 17 Video Icons of Evolution 
August No meeting or newsletter 
September 18 Russ McGlenn Global Warming 
October 16 Eugene Sattler 

For updates go to www.tccsa.tc Have you considered 

  

 
the wood tick?  

I m sure you have had your fill of these little 
critters by now. Yet, ticks are master chemists. 
The tick has amazing salvia which includes an 
anesthetic. This anesthetic allows the tick to attach 
and sip our blood without us noticing it. Normally 
blood clots when a wound happens; however, the 
tick s saliva is able to disable this clotting 
mechanism, thereby it receives a continual flow of 
this delicious meal. Could random natural 
processes have produced this? No, our Master 
Designer created this amazing salvia. So, the next 
time you get a tick on you 

  

 

stop and consider God s wonders.  Job 37:14 

Our Writing Contest is over 
The papers are in and the judges are reviewing 
them. Expect to hear a young author read theirs at 
an upcoming meeting. 

Harold "Bud" Froehlich, 84, recently passed on. In 
his earthly life, he was the award winning, brilliant, 
inventor and chief engineer for the design and 
building of the submersible research submarine 
Alvin. He had careers with General Mills, Boeing, 
and 3M. He was a TCCSA member and frequently 
attended TCCSA monthly meetings. He made the 
Alvin presentation to our organization some years 
ago.  

For more complete information on Bud Froehlich, 
see Bill Overn s write-up on our web site and the 
Mpls Star obit, May 22, 2007 page B 6. 

http://www.tccsa.tc
http://www.tccsa.tc
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Most of our programs are available 
on VHS and/or DVD from. . .  

Lehrke Productions 
8186 Hemingway Ave. S. 
Cottage Grove, MN 55016-3142  

(651)459-0325 Phone 
(651)458-9892 FAX 
linda@mntelevision.com 

TCCSA's STATEMENT OF BELIEF 
    We believe in God: The Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  We believe that the 
Bible is the inspired Word of God, and that all of its assertions are historically 
and scientifically true in the original autographs; this means that the account of 
origins in Genesis is a factual presentation of actual historical truths. 
    We believe that the origin of matter and all basic types of living things, 
including man, came about through direct creative acts of God during the six-
day creation week described in Genesis.  Whatever biological changes have 
occurred since the creation week have accomplished only changes within the 
created kinds. 
    We believe that the great flood described in Genesis, commonly referred to as 
the Noachian Flood, was an historic event, world-wide in extent and effect. 
    We accept the account of the special creation of Adam and Eve as the first 
man and woman.  Their subsequent fall into sin, by disobedience of God's direct 
command, is the basis for our belief in the necessity of a Savior for all mankind. 
    Therefore, we believe that Jesus Christ is our Lord and only Savior and that 
personal faith in Him is necessary for salvation. 

FIND US ON THE WEB   www.tccsa.tc 
Dave Johnson, President david-johnson@usfamily.net 
Russ McGlenn, Adventure Safaris russmcglenn@juno.com 
Ross Olson, Webmaster ross@rossolson.org 
Neil Smith   PAS820@yahoo.com 
Byron Twiss, Treasurer byrontwiss@usfamily.net 

Please let us know your moving plans so you won t miss an issue. 

   

I want to become a member of TCCSA and I subscribe to the Statement of Belief.                            
      (Calendar year membership dues are $20.00. Students do not pay dues.)                                                         

I want to renew my membership in TCCSA (note dues above).                                                                     

Please keep me on your mailing list (and/or e-mail updates).                                                             

I want to make a donation to help promote Creation Science.   
TCCSA ___________________Adventure Safaris____________________  

NAME__________________________________________________E-Mail__________________________________________PHONE_________________________  

STREET___________________________________________________________CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  david-johnson@usfamily.net  

Mail:    TCCSA 
           6300 Georgia Ave. N.  
           Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526 

    

A Mail-Order Creation library is preparing to re-open. 
They plan to use CD s and DVD s rather then tapes to 
save postage. They are in need of volunteers and tax-
deductible contributions to make it happen. 

Contact Jeannene Forshee at (651) 633-1156 before 9 pm 
or email jcforshee@usfamily.net. 

http://www.tccsa.tc

